
 

 

 

 

2020-21 GEMSAS Applications Coronavirus COVID-19 update: 
 
The GAMSAT Consortium and the GEMSAS team wish to advise that we have been working to ensure 
that despite the impacts of the Coronavirus COVID-19 outbreak the 2020-21 GEMSAS admissions and 
selection period will proceed. 
 
Admissions Guides for 2021 Admission will be published by mid-April, and applications are scheduled 
to open in early May. 
 
The rescheduled March 2020 GAMSAT exam will be held in late May. For further information about 
the GAMSAT exam, please visit the ACER website at: https://gamsat.acer.org/ Applications for 
Medicine and Dentistry via GEMSAS will now close on 5 June at 5pm AEST, and applications for 
Optometry will still close on 31 July at 5pm. 
 
It is anticipated that results from the rescheduled GAMSAT exam will be available in late June. Once 
results are released, arrangements will be made to assist those applicants who wish to change their 
GAMSAT ID, to change the order of their preferences or to withdraw their application and obtain a 
refund of their application fee. 
 
As this is a rapidly changing situation, please check back here regularly for updates, and please ensure 
that you read the Admissions Guide carefully once published for any changes to admission 
requirements or processes. 
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